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February 11, 1993

Peg Averill
P. 0. Box 7505
Akron, Ohio 44306-0505
Dear Peg:
It was great to hear from you. Thanks for the update. I also 
enjoyed the picture of Isabel. She appears to be very sure of 
herself.
I will actually be in Ohio next week. I will be at the University 
of Dayton. Is that near you? If not, perhaps you and Isabel can 
visit us here in Oklahoma.
In answer to your question about the painting, of course I would 
love to have a piece of your art. I have always loved your work 
and would proudly display it on my wall.
Please, let's do a little better job of keeping in touch. 
Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiiler 
Principal Chief


